

Invitation letter

Prof. Zhi-Tao Wen

Shantou University, Department of Mathematics

Daxue Road No. 243, Shantou 515063, China

E-mail: zhtwen@stu.edu.cn

Dear Professor Wen,

This letter is to invite you to a research visit at the University of Eastern Finland (UEF), Joensuu Campus, at the time of your choosing in April-May of 2025. We hope that you can stay in Joensuu for at least 1-2 weeks. This visit would give us a chance to continue our scientific collaboration in complex analysis (mathematics). Our first joint research paper appeared in 2012, and I am proud to say that since then we have published 15 research papers together.

Unfortunately, we are not able to financially support your trip to the UEF. We hope that you will be able to arrange your travel funds from China.

As you have visited Joensuu before and even lived here as a young PhD student, you will find your way around here. Upon your arrival, I will personally pick you up from the Joensuu airport and drive you to your hotel. As for hotels, we typically recommend our visitors to stay either in the Sokos Hotel Vaakuna or Scandic Hotel Joensuu, which are both located at the city center and are within a walking distance from the university. When booking the hotel, it is convenient to use either www.booking.com or www.hotels.com. In case you need assistance, I will help you with booking a hotel room and with all the practical matters in Joensuu. I will also arrange an office space for you at the UEF facilities for your stay.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Looking forward to seeing you in Joensuu in April-May of 2025.

OF EASTERN FINLAND

Joensuu, 18 December 2024,

Dr. Janne Heittokangas

University of Eastern Finland

Department of Physics and Mathematics

P.O.Box 111, 80101 Joensuu, Finland

mail: janne.heittokangas@uef.fi